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Ref to planning application of 10 Albert Street NW1 7NZ,

| was under the impression that the 10% allowed for extension was used when they did a
downstairs extension in the back of the building about 10 years ago.

Being a neighbour i have to say that building upwards will take away the uniqueness of the 6
houses that are built from 8 - 18 albert street. its not really in keeping with the neighbouring
houses.

Also, it will take away light from both neighbours on 8 Albert St & 12 Albert St, plus there is a
tree that is very close to the property that may be affected or may affect the building in
question.

Many thanks!
Chris



